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Arizona Department of Housing 
2024 Information Bulletin 

REGARDING PROGRAMS:  Rental Programs 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  Low Income Housing Tax Credits 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 35-24 
 ISSUED: April 5, 2024 
 RE: Notice of Changes/Updates to the Qualified Contract List 

The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) is providing notice that the Qualified Contract 
Period for the following Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) Project has been suspended: 

1. The Crossings at Apache Junction, a 117-unit LIHTC project in Apache Junction, AZ; 

The Qualified Contract List can be accessed from ADOH’s website: Rental Asset Management | 
Arizona Department of Housing (az.gov). 

If you have questions, comments or would like information about a property, please contact 
Jacob Shope, Senior Asset Manager at jacob.shope@azhousing.gov or send an email to the Asset 
Management Division at AMD@azhousing.gov. 
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